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 Town of Ellettsville Redevelopment Commission 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION
The regularly scheduled Ellettsville Redevelopment Commission meeting on Monday, May 12, 2025, has been cancelled due to a lack of new business.

The next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 27, 2025.

Thank you for your attention.

Noelle M. Conyer, Clerk-Treasurer
1150 West Guy McCown Drive, PO Box 8, Ellettsville Indiana, 47429  

Phone:  812-876-3860     ●     Fax:  812-876-3491
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